January 2018 LEC Minutes

Standing Committees

Ordeal- Preparing for the April Weekend

Brotherhood- Sending annual Brotherhood Gate?

Vigil- Vigil Selection Today

Troop Rep-Troop Rep Training before Feb. meeting

Projects- Preparing for April

Unit Elections - New Committee Chair/4 Unit Elections

Ceremonies- Date set for recruitment night (March 24)

Costumes- Nothing to Report

Communications- Emails transitioned/New guys need emails listed

Nominations- Nothing to Report

Conventions- 144 days till Conclave/98 spots left for contingent/Looking for T-Shirt designs

Camping Promotions- Working on Flyer Project/Discussed Goals/Combined with Winter Camp Staff

Trail Crew- 2 new trail crew days before the end of the year (March 10^{th} and Sometime in October)

Winter Camp Staff- Three troops signed up, but still looking for more

LLD- Working on April LLD/New National LLD rewrite material

Kitchen- Nothing to Report

Trustee- Replacing heater (~\$18,000)/Save the building while saving propane

Banquet- Meeting this past week/Showing off committees in the halls/Portion control on food/Guest speaker will be announced/Vigil door prizes, money is being collected/Looking for donations for silent auction/Guests welcome

Dance Team- Committee Closed

Day of Service- Vacant Positions (New Youth/New Adult)

Cub Day- On track for October 13, 14/First meeting in March

Special Committees

NOAC 2018- Theme and Logo Announced, "Decide Your Destiny"/Slogan "Today's decisions shape tomorrow's reality"/Looking for patch/T-Shirt designs/Deciding on

transportation/Scholarships available for NOAC (Check section website)

Youth Protection- Nothing to Report

Conclave- Exploring the Theme

Orders of the Day

James E. West Award (Luke Carstens)

Puerto Rico- Arrow Corps relief for Puerto Rico/ Register at OA's website (Youth and Adult)/March 11-17

Good of the Order- Awards meeting @ 1:00/NLS in March

Lodge Advisor Minute- Think and do the impossible

Lodge Chief Minute- Thank you to both Steven and Luke

Lodge Staff Advisor Minute- Thank you to all, strong year in 2017, hope for a stronger 2018

Respectfully submitted by Kolbe Bien, Recording Secretary